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From: Brooke Kavanagh <brookellk@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 9:55 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Testimony in opposition to Senate Bill 451

My name is Brooke Kavanagh. I am a lifelong resident of Oregon, and I’m writing to say that I oppose SB 451.  

It is unacceptable for a facility that burns waste and plastic, that emitted over 160,000 metric tons of CO2 equivalents  in 
2017 and creates toxic air in the surrounding community would be given renewable energy credits.  

We need to address the environmental impacts and human health effects of such facilities and make them responsible for 
cleaning up their processes and emissions, not reward them and create a lack of incentive to change.  

 I strongly oppose SB 451 for the above reasons.  

 
Respectfully, 
 
Brooke Kavanagh 
2735 NE 47th Ave 
Portland, Oregon 
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